
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO:   Gayle Anderson, Faculty Senate 

FROM:  Graduate Studies Committee 

DATE:  3/2/16 

 

SUBJECT:  Master of Science in Electrical Engineering (WSU Vancouver)  

 

On March 1st, 2016 The Graduate Studies Committee approved the New Program Proposal for 

Master of Science in Electrical Engineering (WSU Vancouver).   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


